6/20/2008
To:   

Robert Sargis
Reports Clearance Officer

Administration for Children and Families

Department of Health and Human Services

From:  

Pam Johnson


Project Officer



Children’s Bureau



Department of Health and Human Services

Subject:  
Children’s Bureau’s Information Collection Revision Request for the Office of Management and Budget

Attached is the information collection revision request (ICR) for the Evaluation of the Improving Child Welfare Outcome through Systems of Care Grant Program for certification and submission to the Office of Management and Budget (OMB). This collection is a revision of approved information collection instruments under OMB control number 0970-0288. The evaluation of the Systems of Care Demonstration Project will provide critical data regarding if and how well this type of approach can result in better outcomes for child welfare-involved children and families.  
If there are any questions concerning this ICR, please contact me at (202) 205-8086, email:  pam.johnson@acf.hhs.gov.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely, 

Pam Johnson
Project Officer

Children’s Bureau

Department of Health and Human Services

OMB Submission – The Evaluation of the Improving Child Welfare Outcome through Systems of Care Grant Program 

